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June 30, 2020 
 
 

 
Dear CCST family and friends, 
 
Greetings in the Lord! 
 
Due to the ongoing Covid-19 coronavirus pandemic, Bishop Larry Silva extends the dispensation from 
the obligation to attend Sunday Mass to all the Catholic faithful of the Diocese of Honolulu and all 
visitors to the Diocese of Honolulu through August 31, 2020.  All who can attend Sunday Mass 
without putting themselves or others at serious risk of infection, are encouraged to do so but are not 
obliged to do so. 
 
Also, if you are considered high risk, 65 years and older, people who live in a care home or long-term 
care facility, families with children ages six and under, and people of all ages with underlying medical 
conditions, it is recommended that you continue to join us for Mass via Livestream at 
http://www.facebook.com/hicocathedral.  
 
I want to let you know that you are always in our thoughts and prayers as we offer the Holy Sacrifice 
of the Mass.  You may email or call us to offer your intentions.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of our parish.   If you haven't done so, you may use our online 
giving for your love offering or donations at GIVE + Online.  Mahalo, for your generosity. 
 
May God's blessings of his divine providence keep your family together and protect you from all 
dangers. 
 
 
God bless you. 
 
 
Fr. Manny Hewe 
Pastor, CCST 
 
 


